
August 9, 2021 
 

 
 

Important Pricing Announcement 
 

 
To Our Valued Customers: 
 
Viking has received notice from our supplier, Lubrizol, that they are increasing our costs for the BlazeMaster® 
resin used to produce CPVC pipe and fittings. As a result, effective September 9, 2021, Viking SupplyNet will 
increase the current List Prices for its Viking BlazeMaster CPVC pipe and fittings by 7%. 
 
We appreciate your business and trust that you will find the combination of our quality products and 
outstanding service an exceptional value for your business. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Viking SupplyNet 


